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THE SECOND SUNDAY OF EASTER 
Shining a Light on What is Happening in Our Parish 
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Do we know how costly a thing we are asking 
when we say, 'Your will be done?'  Thomas Merton  

 

On Good Friday we walked the Stations of the 
Cross here at All Saints.  The Stations of the 

Cross refers to a series of fourteen representations of events in Christ's journey 
to the Cross.  They portray the actual site in Jerusalem where the Passion of our 
Lord occurred, which is called the Via Dolorosa (Way of Sorrow).  On my visit to 
Jerusalem many years ago, I walked the Via Dolorosa.  You can do the same 
online via Youtube videos: ‘Via Dolorosa in Jerusalem: The Entire 
Journey’(youtube.com/watch?v=0V0Ahc121wI) and ‘Via Dolorosa: Jerusalem 
Tour’(youtube.com/watch?v=YiF8mCq9fk8).  It takes only about 20 minutes. 
 

CLASS SCHEDULE - UPPER LEVEL OF OUR PARISH HALL 

Our final confirmation session is scheduled for April 21st at 
2:00pm (Session 10) 
 

Do you, or a friend, or someone you know require 
personal and confidential prayer for any reason?  If so, we 
invite you to please reach out in confidence to our Prayer 
Chain Coordinator, Linda McDonald, at 709-834-1720, or 

call our Parish Office at 709-834-4501.  Our All Saints Prayer Chain Group is a 
very active ministry which has a large number of prayerful members ready to 
reach out in thoughtful prayer. 

  Our Mission at All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians, 
dedicated to Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, 

Outreach, and Fellowship. 

OUR CANDLE HAS BEEN GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF GOD 
 

In loving memory of Tim Parsons (husband), and Irene Butler 
(sister) – by Betty Parsons 

 

In loving memory of Doug Rideout  and David Butler – by 
Robert, Tina & Chloe Courage 

file:///C:/Users/rfaga/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/23FEEO06/youtube.com/watch%3fv=0V0Ahc121wI
file:///C:/Users/rfaga/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/23FEEO06/youtube.com/watch%3fv=YiF8mCq9fk8
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 PLEASE CONTINUE TO CONTRIBUTE – Our Parish 

Hall has its new metal roofing installed, however, 
we must continue to ask Parishioners and friends 
of the Parish to please help us raise the remaining 
$3,560, and to please continue to contribute to 
our ‘Parish Hall Roofing Fund’.  We are so happy 
for the progress we have made to date, and we 
sincerely appreciate all the support you have provided with this effort. 
 

THE CBS/PARADISE FOOD BANK relies heavily on your continued generous 

support.  The following items are in great demand: juice (1 & 2 
litre), pancake mix, cream of soup, hot cereal, syrup, cake mix, 
chef Boyardee, cookies, cookies, dry soup mix and teabags or you 
may make a monetary donation.   
 

DO WE HAVE YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS? - If we do not already have 

your email address on file, and you would like to receive notices of 
our various events, and the digital version of The Candle sent 
directly to your computer, smartphone, or tablet, please email it to 
communications@allsaintsparish.ca  
 

LITTLE PEOPLE’S CHURCH is held each Sunday during our 10:00am service, and 

family members are welcome to join the younger children in 
The Chapel during this period.  For any youth or adults who may 
be interested in helping with this growing ministry, please 
contact Wendy at wentaylor64@gmail.com or 709-330-1053. 

 

THE FOXTRAP AND UPPER GULLIES CLB COMPANIES jointly meet in our All Saints 

CBS Parish Hall every Monday evening at the following times: 

• LTC (age 5-6) and YTC (age 7-9) 6:30-7:30pm 

• JTC (age 10-12) and Seniors (age 13-19) 7:30-9:30pm 
For more information, please contact a Company Commander: 
Foxtrap - Captain Wayne Young at 834-4684 
Upper Gullies - Lt Vicki Reid at 746-6564 
 

CHURCH OFFERTORY OPTIONS – As well as our Sunday morning collection plate: 

• Our secure drop-slot, located to the left of the Parish 
Hall main door, which is emptied daily, is available 7/24 
• e-Transfer has become a popular means of offertory 

by sending an Interac to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

• Our eGiving program is growing.  It automatically 
deposits your gift at whatever interval you choose (weekly, bi-weekly, or 
monthly).  To register simply go to our website and follow the eGiving notes.  
If you need any assistance, please call our Office at 834-4501, or email your 
Finance Team at finance@allsaintsparish.ca. 

                    

    
        
     
  

                
         

                                  

mailto:communications@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=eMail%20Address%20Update
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ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS Telephone:  709-834-4501  
419 Conception Bay Highway Email: office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2  Website: allsaintsparish.ca  
                                            Facebook: facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS 

 

OFFICE HOURS:  Monday–Friday, 8:00am-2:00pm 
 

REV SAM BUTLER                          MADONNA SCOTT 
RECTOR   OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca                          madonna@allsaintsparish.ca 
(709) 689-4501 - Cell   (709) 834-4501 - Office 
(709) 834-9464 – Home 
 

 
 

 

March 31, 
2024 

WEEKLY YTD 
We accept donations via  eTransfers 

to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 
Also, please consider joining our 

 e-Giving Program, which is an easy 
way to ensure you automatically 

contribute on a regular basis, even 
during those times when you are 

unable to attend your church.    
 

DIGITAL ROAD SIGN FUND 
 $33,000 

PERCENT OF 

LAST YEAR 
99.1% 93.9% 

2024 ACTUAL 7,651 48,642 

2023 ACTUAL 7,717 51,782 

DIFFERENCE          -66     -3,140 

mailto:office@allsaintsparish.ca
http://allsaintsparish.ca/
http://facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS
mailto:rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:madonna@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=Donation%20for%20All%20Saints%20Parish%20CBS
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BINGO!      BINGO!      BINGO! 
 

Fundraiser for All Saints Parish Hall 
Roof Fund and other Special Projects 

 

WHERE:  All Saints Parish Hall, Foxtrap 
 

WHEN: EVERY WEDNESDAY EVENING   
April 10th - May 29th, 2024 

 
 

DOORS OPEN:   6:30 PM 
 

BINGO STARTS:  7:30 PM 
 
 

Come and Bring a Friend !!! 
 


